
 

28 January 2022 

 
Dear Newt, 
 
 
I’m writing to offer solidarity from our TSSA union for your members at CESSCO in Canada. 
 
We have followed recent updates and the shocking revelation that federal covid relief funds were 
used to employ scab labour in your long running dispute there. 
 
They don’t call it a struggle for nothing, but such outrageous and cynical behaviour from any 
employer must be challenged and overthrown. We send our full support and solidarity to our 
brothers and sisters in this dispute.  
 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Manuel 
 
 
Manuel Cortes 
TSSA General Secretary  

To: Newton B. Jones, IBB International President 
By email only  


